
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Devon Energy Donates $1,000 to UBMC EMS 
Meeting Community Needs 

August 17, 2012:  The Emergency Medical Services team at Uintah Basin Medical Center recently received a 

$1,000 donation from Devon Energy Corporation. 

Director of Public & Community Affairs for Devon, Wendi Schuur stated, “Devon Energy Corporation is 

committed to demonstrating its desire to be a good corporate citizen socially, environmentally and culturally 

through donations, which enhance the quality of life and meet community needs.” 

The local EMS crews serve the area from Ballard to Tabiona and everywhere in between. Seventy Five trained 

EMTs dedicate their time and skills to saving lives. Each month, our EMTs respond to approximately 100 

emergency calls.  

EMS Director, Von Johnson stated, “Our EMTs are trained and dedicated. We are passionate about patient 

care and the service we provide to our local communities. We are thankful for generous, community-minded 

companies like Devon Energy that recognize and value the service we provide.” 

### 
Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 

 Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive rural-based healthcare system in the state of Utah. 
 

 

Contact: Maigen Zobell 
Marketing Director 
Phone: (435)725.2036 
mzobell@ubmc.org 
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Pictured Left to Right:  
Von Johnson - EMS Director,  
Nicole Kurtz - EMS Roosevelt Association President, &  
Kenneth Womack - EMS Roosevelt Association Vice President  
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